Payne, Nancy

T3

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Plaski, Kenneth

Monday, July 24, 2017 11:00 AM
Payne, Nancy

FW: Electrical code and licenses

From: Tran, Nhu

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 9:28 AM
To: Plaski, Kenneth

Cc: Pofahl, Gerry

Subject: RE: Electrical code and licenses

Ken,

Normally, | would have Stacey put in the communication, but she’s not here this week. Would you please direct your

staff to put in the following communication:

Communication from the Chief Building Inspector requesting the deletion of Chapter 22, Article XII. — Electricians in

order to comply with changes in current state law.

Thanks,

Nhu

From: Pofahl, Gerry

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 7:19 AM
To: Tran, Nhu

Subject: RE: Electrical code and licenses

Nhu,
You can remove all of that

Thanks
Gerry

From: Tran, Nhu
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 4:40 PM

To: Pofahl, Gerry <Gerry.Pofahl@cityofracine.org>; Plaski, Kenneth <Kenneth.Plaski@cityofracine.org>

Subject: FW: Electrical code and licenses

You should be able to open this attachment, if the other one didn’t work.

Nhu

From: Tran, Nhu
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 4:37 PM



To: Pofahl, Gerry
Cc: Plaski, Kenneth
Subject: Electrical code and licenses

Gerry,

I know that back when we made changes to the electrical section in chapter 18, we got rid of the licensing requirements
for electricians, per the new state law. | just noticed today that ch. 22 also talks about electrician licenses within the city.
Please see attached. Is there any reason to keep any of these sections in chapter 22? If not, | can put in a communication
to delete the entire section.

NHU H. TRAN
Assistant City Attorney
City of Racine, Wisconsin

City Attorney’s Office
730 Washington Avenue
Room 201

Racine, Wisconsin 53403
(262) 636-9115

Fax: (262) 636-9570
nhu.tran(@cityofracine.org

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE. This electronic transmission may contain work-product or
information protected under the attorney-client privilege, both of which are protected from disclosure. This
message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the named
addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy, or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail or telephone at (262) 636-
9115, and delete or destroy all copies of the message. APPLICABILITY OF WISCONSIN PUBLIC
RECORDS LAW. The City of Racine is subject to the Wisconsin Public Records law. Unless otherwise
exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Racine e-mail should presume that e-
mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements.



